
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463

RE:  MUR 7147 Supplement 

February 6, 2021 

Stephen Bannon 

Los Angeles, CA 90048-2633

Dear Mr. Bannon : 

On October 6, 2016, you were notified that the Federal Election Commission 
(FEC) received a complaint alleging violations of certain sections of the Federal Election 
Campaign Act of 1971, as amended (the “Act”).  At that time you were given a copy of the 
complaint and information that a response to the complaint should be submitted within 15 days 
of receipt of the notification.     

On October 16, 2020, the Commission received additional information from the 
complainant pertaining to the allegations in the complaint.  Enclosed is a USB drive copy of this 
additional information.  In light of the discharge in your counsel, we are concerned you may not 
have received a copy of the supplement.  Therefore, we are sending the original notification to 
you again out of an abundance of caution.  If you wish to consider this information in your 
response to the allegations, you are hereby afforded an additional 15 days to do so, or we will 
assume the previous response is also intended for this correspondence.  

Any correspondence sent to the Commission, such as a response, must be addressed to 
one of the following (note, if submitting via email this Office will provide an electronic receipt 
by email): 

Mail  

OR 

Email 
           Federal Election Commission           cela@fec.gov 
           Office of Complaints Examination 
            & Legal Administration 
           Attn:  Kathryn Ross, Paralegal 
           1050 First Street, NE 
           Washington, DC 20463 

Attachment:
  as stated

mailto:levyl@gtlaw.com



